w www.sligococo.ie

3rd March, 2021

To/

Each Local Authority

At the Ordinary Meeting of Sligo County Council held on 1st March 2021, the following resolution was agreed:

"To call on Sligo County Council to write to the Government and An Post asking them to give a 2 year extension to the current contract that most of the local Post Offices are engaged in. This is because Covid-19 has had a dramatic negative effect on their income due to the reduction in footfall".

It was further agreed that a copy of this resolution would also be circulated to other Local Authorities.

Kevin Colreavy

Meetings Administrator

Corporate Services Section Sligo County Council County Hall Riverside Sligo F91 Y763

Tel: 071-9111216 e-mail: meetings@sligococo.ie

